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Time is Running Out to Complete 
Your HBR Annual Certification! 

The State Health Plan is conducting its HBR Annual Certification, 
which includes a brief online training that is required of all HBRs. 
This training can be accessed via HBR University and must be 
completed by February 28, 2021. Time is running out! If this training 
is not completed by this date, access to eBenefits will be terminated. 

The Plan has the responsibility to ensure that HBRs are fully educated 
on all policies and practices applicable to the Plan. This requirement 
has been implemented in the interests of the employees you serve.  

If you have already completed this training, thank you!  
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://shpnc.skyprepapp.com/account/signin
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